
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

MONDAY,	JANUARY	29,	2018	
6:00	p.m-	7:30	p.m.	

	
Our	doors	will	be	wide	open	for	you	to	view	your	child’s	

current	classroom	and	classroom	for	next	year!!	
It’s	also	time	to	start	spreading	the	word	what’s	happening	
at	OLGC	School!	A	referral	program	is	being	discussed	and	
referring	our	school	to	a	family	member	or	friend	who	will	
enroll	may	affect	your	tuition	costs	for	the	2018-2019	School	
Year!		Bring	a	friend	who	may	be	interested	in	attending	our	
school	and	receive	a	special	OLGC	gift	for	you	and	them!		
Let us know who to mail invitations to: 
 
Your Name_____________________________ 
Please mail an invitation to :  
 

_________________________________________  ______________________________________ 

_________________________________________  ______________________________________ 

_________________________________________  ______________________________________ 

PRESCHOOL	for	2.75	-4year	olds,	KINDERGARTEN,	and	1st-8th	grade	


